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Comments: I feel incredible disappointed that the first service is considering developing the Holland lake area.

The Swan Valley in general, and Holland lake in particular are extraordinary special places that bring multiple

amazing wilderness areas into close and easy proximity of the public. The quick and easy access to all sorts of

recreation opportunities are immense in this area. Despite the high level of recreation happening, this area is so

special because it still feels wild. And it feels that way because it is wild. You are just as likely to see a camper

crossing the road as a bear or moose. That is special, that is what makes Montana special, and that is what

montanas care about. Please do not allow more development of the Holland Lake area. It would be a grave

mistake. Thank you.

 

Katharine Sampson

 


